
 

 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 

The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets 

the fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:00 P.M. at the 

Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 

955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 
 

June Regular Meeting - June 23, 2015 
 

Agenda

I.    Introduction of guests and new members 

II.   Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV.  Collector’s Corner 

V.   Old Business 

VI.    New Business 

VII.   Intermission Break 

VIII.  Regular Auction 

IX.     Door and Membership Prize Drawings 

X.      Adjournment 

 

May Meeting 
 

Our May meeting was attended by thirty-two members. 

The secretary’s report as published in the May newsletter was presented and accepted. 

The treasurer’s report was put on hold due to our treasurer being absent. 
 

May Business 
 

Georgia W. told the membership that the decision was made to have the tour to the Denver Mint 

on Wednesday, June 10th, 2.00 P.M. meeting at the Park and Ride on Woodman and I-25.  As it 

turned out, we had nine people ride to Denver in two vehicles meeting two others there for a very 

pleasurable and informative tour lasting 45 minutes and 20-30 minutes in the Mint sales store. 

It was noted, for the Coin Show helpers needed on Wednesday, we will position the chairs and 

tables, lay out electrical cords and pick up the ANA coin cases at the ANA warehouse, 10:00 

A.M. 

Starting at 9:00 A.M. Thursday, the teams needed would be members to put on the table covers, 

setting up signs, lamps and cases on the tables and getting ready for the dealers. 

(More information at the June Coin Club meeting.) 

George M. had discussed the ANA 2015 Election of Officers with the membership, deciding that 

the club will be voting to the Board of Governors our two club members; Steve D’I and Richard J. 

and friend of our club, Christopher M. 
 

May’s Club Program 
 

Ken Byrd presented a very informative program on Coin Restoration and Preservation.  He 

showed with a variety of coins the methods of how to treat the coins properly without harsh 

cleaning or dipping and proper methods of storage of coins.  This was a great program to expand 

our numismatic knowledge and increase our enjoyment of the hobby. 
 

2016 Red Books 
 

Our president, Mike W. had ordered 2016 Red Books for the members of both clubs, through a 

case discount price which were distributed to members of the clubs at both meetings. 
 

May Collectors Corner 
 

Members showing numismatic materials were; Bob C., Terry C., Jerry F., Steve D’I., Ken H. 
 

May Door Prize Winners 
 

Members winning prizes were Karen D., Terry C., Brad L., John G., and Ed H. 
 

April and May Membership Prizes 
 

Because of a glitch, ( I did not bring the correct listing of members) April’s membership prize 

was forwarded to May and won by Sam G. with May’s prize won by Ernie M. 
 

May Volunteer Prizes 
 

Our 2014-2015 show volunteer worker winning a prize was Ernie M. 
 

May Auction 
 

Thirty-seven lots were auctioned with twenty-nine lots being sold. 
 

June Coin Show Exhibits 
 

We would like to thank the six individuals that will be exhibiting eight displays at the club’s 

2015 Coin Show.  The exhibits will be set-up from 7:00 to 9:00 A.M. on Friday morning June 

26th.  The judging by the three judges would then take place either Friday or Saturday. 

The awards are Daniel Carr’s 2015 $100.00 silver Lesher Dollars which will be awarded to the 

winners on Sunday. 

Because of not knowing all the categories that will be entered or the winners of those categories, 

trophies will be made and engraved with winners names and awarded after the coin show. 
 

Show Volunteer Sign-Up Sheet 
 

The 2015 sign-up sheet for members to choose their hours to help at the registration table is 

filled. To be eligible for our monthly volunteer prize drawings at both clubs we ask members for 

two hours of help during set-up and two hours at take-down and two hours of being a greeter at 

the registration table during our June show.  Even though the sheet is filled, we always welcome 

alternates to help at busy times. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

  Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need members 

help with this website and ask for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the 

site.  Our monthly newsletters and all club information can also be viewed on the website. 
 

Coin Show Information 
 

There is a name change for Freedom Financial Services which will be “Mortgage Solutions 

Financial,” but everything else about the show is the same. 

Any club members interested in giving an educational program talk at the Friday Symposium 

should tell Ken B. or Frank T. at the June meeting this Tuesday. 

For the show, there will be NO Shuttle Transportation on Sunday. 

“Early Bird” information; show “Early Birds” will begin on Thursday evening at 4:00 P.M. 

 
George Mountford, Secretary 


